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THE PRESIDENT’S LETTER
In recent weeks, The Catholic Foundation has hosted 
four major in-person events. While each gathering 
was unique, the excitement of seeing long-time friends 
and colleagues, and meeting new people face to face, 
was unmistakable.
 Video technology has helped connect us across the 

miles for a year and a half, but there’s nothing like seeing the real-time 
reaction of someone’s smile or hearing their laughter.
 Reflecting upon 2021, I’m grateful for the talent and dedication of our 
Board of Trustees and our staff. Together, they’ve helped to maintain a high 
level of quality in terms of the services and support to our donors.
 And likewise, our donors have stepped up to meet the many needs in our 
community. Donors have helped make a positive impact on Catholic, and 
non-Catholic, organizations through their philanthropic decisions.
 During the Foundation’s annual Art on the Plaza dedication, we 
showcased how public art delivers happiness and offers the ability to lift spirits.
 At our Legacy Circle dinner, the sense of a reunion filled the banquet 
room with individuals who have made long-term commitments to The 
Catholic Foundation in the form of planned gifts.

 When we gathered in downtown Dallas for our 15th annual Advisors 
Series for estate and wealth management professionals, noted tax expert 
Jonathan Blattmachr shared with the audience the implications of potential 
tax changes on year-end planning opportunities.
 Just last month, the Foundation awarded $1.3 million in grants to a dozen 
area organizations during the fall grant ceremony. Hearing heartwarming 
stories of how the funds would help the grant recipients overcome various 
challenges was rewarding.
 The Catholic Foundation has been the broadcast sponsor of the Dallas 
Diocese Masses from the very first televised Mass on Palm Sunday 2020. I’m 
pleased to share that we’ll continue funding the televised Spanish and English 
Masses throughout 2022 to serve shut-ins and homebound viewers who cannot 
attend their local parish in person.
 I wish for you and your loved ones a very joyful, healthy and blessed 
Advent and Christmas season  \
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When shelter-in-place guidelines closed 
area churches in March of 2020, Bishop 
Burns recognized a need for the liturgy 

to continue reaching the public by way of a weekly 
televised Mass in Spanish and English.
 The Catholic Foundation agreed to partner 
with the Catholic Diocese of Dallas as the 
financial broadcast sponsor of televised Sunday 
Masses on local television, and the first televised 
Mass aired on Palm Sunday 2020. 
 The impact of the televised Masses, based 
upon calls, letters and emails received, has 
been greater than ever anticipated, and the 
Foundation will continue as the broadcast 
sponsor of the Diocese of Dallas Masses 
throughout 2022.
 “A year and a half ago, we felt it was very 
important that we all pray in place when we 
were asked to shelter in place,” says Matt 
Kramer, President and CEO of The Catholic 
Foundation. 

CATHOLIC FOUNDATION CONTINUES 
SPONSORSHIP OF DALLAS DIOCESE TELEVISED 

MASS THROUGHOUT 2022

J.  M at t h e w  K r a m e r 
President and Chief Executive Officer

(continued on page 3)

Auxiliary Bishop Greg Kelly celebrates Mass during the First Week of Advent with the assistance of Deacon John O’Leary. This Mass was 
recorded at St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Church in Dallas to air on KDFI-TV. Photo credit: Santos Martinez
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The Catholic Foundation has promoted Cheryl Unis 

Mansour, who has served as the Foundation’s vice 

president of development for 16 years, to senior vice 

president of donor relations and appointed Darina 

O’Dowd Padian as vice president of development. Both 

began their new role in late September.

 Since joining The Catholic Foundation, 

Mansour has led the development team, cultivated 

deep relationships with donors and has elevated the 

Foundation’s stature in the community resulting in  

tremendous success. She reports to Matt Kramer, 

president and CEO, and will focus on providing support 

to existing donors.

 She has 30 years of philanthropy experience 

including 14 years as vice president of external affairs at 

Communities Foundation of Texas involving public outreach 

and working with donors to establish funds and trusts.

 O’Dowd Padian most recently served as the Texas 

and Colorado director for The Ireland Funds, a global 

philanthropic network. At The Ireland Funds, she 

cultivated and maintained existing donor relationships 

and established new donor connections in those two 

states while raising support for nonprofit organizations 

in Ireland. She has 30 years of sales, hospitality and 

fundraising experience and holds a bachelor’s degree 

from the Shannon College of Hotel Management in 

Shannon, Ireland.

 She will also report to Kramer, and lead the 

development and marketing staff, work with current and 

prospective donors and provide vision and management 

to the development team to continue growing the assets 

managed by The Catholic Foundation.

 Kramer said the leadership changes further 

strengthen the lay leadership of The Catholic Foundation 

staff and will propel the Foundation to new heights as 

a charitable legacy planning leader. He describes both 

women as great examples of professionals with high moral 

character, deep faith and a passion to serve others.

“EXTREMELY WELL EQUIPPED FOR THE FUTURE”

“We have a very strong and capable board of trustees, a 

clear vision and a highly talented leadership team and 

staff that deliver outstanding support to donors. We are 

extremely well equipped for the future,” he said.

 “Cheryl has been a trusted advisor and invaluable 

partner for many years and has provided unparalleled 

strategic vision for The Catholic Foundation. Under her 

leadership, Cheryl has helped make it easy for donors 

to work with the Foundation, and we are fortunate that 

our donors and the community will continue to benefit 

from the endless relationships she has built over the 

years,” he said. “Darina brings a wealth of relationship 

management and results driven experience. Her vision, 

composure and compassion for serving donors accelerate 

our efforts and reinforce The Catholic Foundation as the 

ideal partner to help fulfill charitable giving goals.” 

 Mansour is the daughter of Thomas C. Unis 

who established The Catholic Foundation with Bishop 

Thomas K. Gorman and Edward R. Maher in 1955. She 

is a parishioner of St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Church 

with three grown children and eight grandchildren. 

 “I’m looking forward to working with our donors 

in carrying out their charitable missions. They are 

passionate, generous and unselfish example of what 

Christ taught,” she said. “Their beliefs are big and they 

truly care for others. It’s a blessing to work with them 

and form strategies to maximize resources to build a 

better community.”

 O’Dowd Padian, born and raised in Ireland, and 

her three daughters are parishioners of St. Monica 

Catholic Church. Her oldest daughter attends the 

University of Kansas, and her two younger daughters 

are students at Ursuline Academy of Dallas and St. 

Monica Catholic School. Prior to working at The Ireland 

Funds, O’Dowd Padian worked for more than a decade 

at the Four Seasons Hotels and Resorts in various senior 

management roles.

 “The Catholic Foundation is on the rise, and as 

that success builds further for our donors and grant 

recipients, we have an opportunity to forge even stronger 

bonds with the community,” she said. “I will bring a 

service-oriented mentality to everything I do by drawing 

upon the expertise of the staff to serve our donors in the 

most meaningful ways. My Catholic values align closely 

with The Catholic Foundation, and I am humbled to join 

the organization at this extraordinary time.”

PROFESSIONAL ADVISORS GATHER IN PERSON FOR
YEAR-END TAX PRESENTATION

The 15th annual Advisors Series for Estate 
and Wealth Management Professionals 
featured nationally recognized trust and 
estate law expert Jonathan G. Blattmachr.
        During the in-person presentation in 
downtown Dallas, professional advisors 
received two hours of continuing education 
credit and valuable information about 
major year-end planning opportunities in 
light of potential tax changes.
        The Catholic Foundation is grateful 
to every sponsor and Advisory Council 
members Santo Bisignano, Jr., Dan 
Novakov and Lora Davis who provided 
planning expertise.

Thanks To Our 2021 Sponsors!
PRESENTING SPONSOR

Carter Financial Management
Foley & Lardner LLP

Holland & Knight LLP

PATRON SPONSOR
Frost Wealth Advisors

Meadows, Collier, Reed, Cousins, Crouch & Ungerman, LLP
Merrill Lynch Wealth Management – Cartwright Moran Group

SUPPORTING SPONSOR
Armanino LLP

Bisignano Harrison Neuhoff LLP
LCG Associates
Locke Lord LLP

Morgan Stanley Private Wealth Management – The Davis/Yost Group

FRIENDS SPONSOR
Bank of Texas

CliftonLarsonAllen
Weaver

Darina O’Dowd Padian and Cheryl Unis Mansour

Jonathan Blattmachr speaks during the 15th annual 
Advisors Series for Estate and Wealth Management 
Professionals.



 “Today, as more people return to their own 
churches, we recognize there are still thousands of 
shut-ins who physically can’t worship in person,” says 
Kramer. “We want to ensure that those unable to 
attend their nearby parish for health and safety reasons 
have access to weekly Mass in the most convenient 
and comfortable format and that’s television.”
 The bulk of the sponsorship involves the 
network broadcast feed to air the Spanish Mass on 
Univision, Ch. 23, at 10 a.m. and English Mass on 
KDFI-TV, channel 7 or 27 depending upon video 
service provider, at 11 a.m. and noon. It’s anticipated 
that in early 2022 the English Mass will only air at 
11 a.m., and advance notices will be provided to 
viewers on-air.
 While the first televised Mass took place at 
the Cathedral Guadalupe in downtown Dallas, 
subsequent Masses took place at many of the 77 
parishes throughout the Dallas Diocese. The  Masses 
were celebrated by different priests which exposed 
people to various homilists.

HEARTWARMING GRATITUDE FROM VIEWERS

As more people learned about The Catholic 
Foundation’s sponsorship of the Masses, unsolicited 
donations earmarked for the Masses began arriving.
 “We’re grateful for the generosity of those who 

have contributed to the televised Masses to ensure 
they would continue,” says Kramer.
 Many viewers have shared intimate stories 
of how the fear of contracting Covid or exposing 
existing medical conditions unrelated to the 
pandemic prevented them from attending church in 
person. Others said the televised Masses motivated 
their families to pray more as a unit. 
 An inmate from an out-of-state prison recently 
made a financial donation so that he could continue 
to enjoy the livestream of the televised Mass while 
he was incarcerated.
 Some of the most heart-warming stories have 
come from the homebound. One such person wrote, 
“During the Covid 19 crisis, my husband and I have 
been isolated and unable to go to church or receive 
the Eucharist. We feel so blessed to have The Catholic 
Foundation help televise the Masses on Sunday.
 “It’s a wonderful feeling to partake in the 
rituals of our beliefs and celebrate the sacred 
mysteries by singing and reciting parts of the Mass.  

 We understand that it’s a big undertaking and 
a huge expense. But we hope that televised Masses 
continue for many years to come.”
 Another individual expressed gratitude, writing 
“The televised Mass has been a real Godsend. We 
have enjoyed every telecast and feel spiritually 
fulfilled every Sunday.”

REACHING SHUT-INS AND HOMEBOUND

The common theme in most of the messages 
received was that of thanksgiving for bringing God 
to them through challenging times via Mass on TV.
 The Catholic Foundation is working in 
partnership with the Diocese of Dallas to identify 
and reach shut-in and homebound viewers, and 
those who live in senior citizen facilities in the 31 
county viewership zone of the televised Masses. 
 The outreach will seek to help put those 
people directly, or via their professional or personal 
caregivers, in touch with their nearest parish to 
obtain pastoral ministries in the form of connecting 
with clergy and to receive the Blessed Sacrament.
 Before each Mass, a message about The 
Catholic Foundation will continue to appear, and 
each televised Mass can also be watched real time, 
or at a later time, by visiting www.facebook.com/
dallascath or www.youtube.com/dallascath. \
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by Cheryl Unis Mansour, Senior Vice President of Donor Relations

Giv ing

Catholic Foundation Continues Sponsorship of Dallas Diocese Televised Mass Throughout 2022 
(continued from page 1)

FOR THE PERSON IN YOUR LIFE 
WHO HAS EVERYTHING!

The Catholic Foundation can help you solve the 

problem of a unique gift for a person or family in 

your life who you would like to remember in truly 

an exceptional way.

  You can establish a Donor Advised Fund in 

the name of the individual or family you want to 

remember at this special time of the year or for any 

special occasion. 

  You can make a gift of cash or of publicly traded 

securities and take an immediate tax deduction for 

the entire amount. A gift of appreciated securities 

also avoids the capital gains tax. There is no cost to 

open a Donor Advised Fund. 

  It takes $10,000 to establish a Donor Advised 

Fund at The Catholic Foundation and you and/or 

the recipient of this gift can make additional tax- 

deductible gifts at any time.

  Once the fund is established the recipient may 

have the right to recommend distributions from the 

fund to the charities they want to support. 

  They can make a recommendation at any time 

now or several days and/or months from now. 

Recommendations may be made to qualified 

charities across the United States and they can be 

Catholic or non-Catholic charitable organizations 

(i.e. the symphony, your favorite museum, etc.).

  A Donor Advised Fund at The Catholic 

Foundation offers optimal flexibility for charitable 

giving, significant tax advantages, investment 

expertise, cost effectiveness and the ability to make 

charitable grants anonymously.

  There are several administrative benefits as 

well. Charitable giving and tax receipts can be 

managed through this single charitable fund. Fund 

information can be accessed online to check the 

balance, make grant recommendations, and view 

quarterly statements as well as gift and grant 

history at any time.

  A philanthropic gift of this kind can be a way for 

the recipient to consider how charitable giving can 

be made easy and serve as a way to give back for 

their many blessings.

  To discuss this distinctive idea further call The 

Catholic Foundation at 972-661-9792 or email 

info@catholicfoundation.com. \

The Diocese of Dallas weekly televised Masses 

have aired since Palm Sunday 2020, and The 

Catholic Foundation will continue as the broadcast 

sponsor of the Masses throughout 2022.



Heajung Jina Lee’s winning piece, “Be Happy,” 
now adorns the 28-by-9-foot public art wall in 
The Catholic Foundation Plaza located behind 
the Cathedral Shrine of the Virgin of  
Guadalupe and across from the Meyerson 
Symphony Center.
 Selected as the winning Catholic 
Foundation Art on the Plaza artwork by a panel 
of highly respected members of the local arts 
community, Lee’s artwork expresses spirituality  
in public art.
 The artwork celebrates the Dallas Arts 
District and the dynamic art experience it 
provides for visitors. Lee received $2,500 for her 
winning entry and her artwork will be on display 
for a full year. 
 

 Artists Ann Rogers and Joe Argomaniz 
earned honorable mention recognition and  
$500 each for their entries “A New Dawn” and 
“Tapestry.”

DON’T WORRY, BE HAPPY
Jina said she hopes people will find happiness 
in seeing her painting and invites people to 
visit The Catholic Foundation Plaza and  
be happy.
 She has loved drawing, painting, and 
performing music from a young age. Growing 
up in Korea, Jina majored in piano at Yonsei 
University and participated in the Student 
Fine Art Association. 
 She and her family emigrated to the 
United States in 1978 for new opportunities. 

They didn’t speak English, and struggled with 
finances, so practicality was essential. 
 Jina studied to become a CPA. After her 
retirement, she decided it was time to take the 
plunge and become a full-time artist. She 
enrolled in North Lake College to study art 
with a long-term goal of earning a master’s 
degree in fine arts. One of her professors gave 
the class a calendar of art competitions, in 
which she learned about The Catholic 
Foundation Art on the Plaza competition.
 In the initial stages of painting “Be Happy,” 
Jina considered the setting and its significance. 
She decided to create a piece that would 
enliven the Plaza since it is surrounded by tall 
buildings in an urban environment.  \
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JINA LEE WINS 2021 ART ON THE PLAZA COMPETITION WITH “BE HAPPY” 

$1.3 Million in Fall Grants to Fund Wide Range of Needs For Local Churches, Schools and Nonprofits 

A dozen local schools, churches and 
community organizations were awarded $1.3 
million during The Catholic Foundation’s fall 
grant ceremony at St. Jude Center – Forest 
Lane, a past grant recipient.
 Funded by the Foundation’s unrestricted 
Philanthropy Fund as well as funds established 
by individuals and families to carry out their 
charitable goals, the grants will support various 
projects including HVAC replacements, 
facility renovations, the purchase of a van, 
church organ repair and technology upgrades 
for school classrooms.
 “Thanks to the generosity of our donors, 
these grants allow The Catholic Foundation to 
help fund projects that will support deserving 
organizations in our community,” said Matt 
Kramer, President and CEO of The Catholic 
Foundation. “With the help of our board 
of trustees and our donors, The Catholic 
Foundation is able to fulfill its mission of 
promoting compassionate charitable giving 

and stewardship that serves donors and the 
needs of our community.”
 Twice per year, The Catholic Foundation 
distributes community grants to local 
Catholic churches and schools and nonprofit 
organizations. Grant requests are reviewed 
by the Board of Trustees’ Distribution 
Committee, followed by documented site visits 
by Trustees through which the recipients and 
funding amounts are determined. 
 Over time, The Catholic Foundation 
has provided more than $239 million in 
grants to religious, charitable and educational 
organizations. 

Congratulations to the 2021 fall grant recipients: 

ALL SAINTS CATHOLIC SCHOOL:  School Campus 
Fencing and Security

DIOCESE OF DALLAS:  Sunday Televised Spanish and 
English Masses 2021/2022

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL: HVAC and 
Classroom Renovation (Partial funding provided by 
the William & Mary Jane Jaspersen Fund)

HOLY TRINITY CATHOLIC SCHOOL:  Middle School 
Renovation (Partial funding provided by the Joe & 
Hazel Fechtel Fund)

IN MY SHOES:  New 12-Passenger Van (Partial 
funding provided by the Osborne Family 
Endowment Fund)

MARY IMMACULATE CATHOLIC SCHOOL:  
Resurfacing of Playground (Partial funding provided 
by The Jean & Archy M. Roper, Jr. Fund)

MONTSERRAT JESUIT RETREAT HOUSE: New 
Flooring for Community Dining Hall 

ST. ELIZABETH ANN SETON CATHOLIC CHURCH:   
New Church Construction 

ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC CHURCH – RICHARDSON: 
HVAC and Ceiling Repair 

ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC SCHOOL – RICHARDSON:  
Technology Upgrades for Lower School

ST. PATRICK CATHOLIC CHURCH – DALLAS:   
Church Organ Repair

SISTERS OF THE HOLY FAMILY OF NAZARETH 
RETREAT CENTER:  Window Replacement

First place winner Heajung Jina Lee with two of this year’s Art on 
the Plaza judges Nick Kuntz and judge chair Cindy Gummer.

“Be Happy” by Heajung Jina Lee earned top prize in this year’s Art on the Plaza competition.
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Karla J. Bellinger, M.A., DMIN, has 
been named founding Executive 
Director of the Institute for Homiletics 
at the University of Dallas with the 
goal of improving preaching in the 
Catholic Church. 

 The Institute is a collaboration 
of The Catholic Foundation and the 
University of Dallas.
 In her new role, Bellinger will 
work to strengthen the preaching 
of Catholic priests, deacons, and 
seminarians so that they flourish in 
their ministry of the Word. Beginning 
with the Diocese of Dallas and then 
moving outward to the broader 
Church, the Institute will build a 
vision of preaching whose purpose is 
to bring the people of God into an 
encounter with the living God. 
 “I am so pleased that we 
are establishing the Institute for 
Homiletics within the Dallas 
Diocese and grateful to the donors 
who contributed to the funds that 
make this initiative possible. The 
tremendous knowledge and wisdom 
Karla has accrued in knowing how 

homiletics and evangelization are 
united provides the Institute with a 
proven leader,” says Bishop Edward 
Burns. “Through her work, with 
God’s grace, Karla will help our priests 
and deacons here in the Diocese of 
Dallas and beyond to enhance their 
preaching in ways that will positively 
transform lives and create deep-rooted 
encounters with Christ.” 
 Bellinger says “listeners hunger for 
inspiration,” and adds that “people in 
the pews want to hear a message that 
gives them life. Clergy thirst for their 
congregation to encounter Jesus Christ 
and want to inspire them and see the 
fruit of a Christian life.”
 Funding that supports the new 
Institute comes from The Bishop 
Tschoepe Institute of Homiletics 
and Communications Fund of 
The Catholic Foundation that was 

established in 1985 along with The 
Homiletics Fund of The Catholic 
Foundation established by Jim 
Moroney in 2019 for the purpose of 
creating a permanent endowment 
which supports the annual operations 
of the Institute.
 Presently, including the Bishop 
Tschoepe Fund, more than $8 million 
of the $10 million goal has been 
raised. Fundraising is ongoing, and the 
$10 million endowment will provide 
a permanent source of funding for the 
annual operations of the Institute. 
Donors may make contributions to the 
Funds at any time. 

For additional details about the 
Institute for Homiletics, visit

www.catholicfoundation.com/About-Us/News.

DR. KARLA BELLINGER TO HEAD NEW INSTITUTE FOR HOMILETICS 

The 2022 Award Dinner 
Committee Members

Sara and David Martineau, 
Chairs

Sandy and Victor Arias
Mary Lynn and Fred Bangs
Cindy and Kevin   
 Bartholomew
Lynn and Win Bell
Jewel and Denny Beran

Nancy and Bob Berg
Angela and Fernando Blanco
Gretchen and Matt Bowen
Marti and Jim Burke
Karen and Mark Carney
Tom Codd
Marlyn and Jim Conrow
Carolyn and Buzz Crutcher
Maria and Mauricio Delgado
Katie and John Dziminski
Mely and Raul Estrada

Jennifer and John Gates
Kara and Peter Gehan
Cindy and Mike Grimshaw
Cindy and Chuck Gummer
Jane and Don Hanratty
Karen and Chuck Hansen
Kasey and Bill Hollon
Julie and Frank Hubach
Mary Emma and Al Karam
Margo and Jim Keyes
Nancy and John Kraft

Maureen and Nick Kuntz
Joyce and Larry Lacerte
Vicky and Doug Lattner
Sarah and Alan Losinger
Georgia and Marc Lyons
Gail and Bill Madden
Megan and David Martinez
Laura and Scott Moore
Brenda and Bob Morgan
Barbara and Jim Moroney
Kathy and Joe Murphy

Margo and Tom Murphy
Maryanne and Dan Odom
Nelda Pickens
Chris and Joe Popolo
Aileen and Jack Pratt
Dr. Nancy Cain   
 Robertson and 
 Sandy Robertson
Susan and David Rosenberg
Karen and David Shuford
Becky and David Small

Joanie and Tom Stephens
Betty and Steve Suellentrop
Mary and Rich Templeton
Mary and Mike Terry
Mayra and Jeff Thompson
Jere Thompson, Sr.
Janet and Frank Ventura
Ana and Jim Yoder
Mary and David Yost
Tish and Tom Yoxall

CATHOLIC FOUNDATION AWARD DINNER COMMITTEE PREPARES
FOR CELEBRATORY 2022 EVENT

To reserve your table or seats for the

2022 ANNUAL AWARD DINNER,
please either register online at www.catholicfoundation.com,

email Linda Scheets at lscheets@catholicfoundation.com
or call 972-661-9792.

Karla Bellinger

Sara and David Martineau are serving as chairs of 
the Dinner Committee for the 39th annual Catholic 
Foundation Award Dinner to take place on Saturday, 
February 19, 2022 at the Hilton Anatole in Dallas. 
 We are grateful for the support of the entire Dinner 
Committee as they prepare for the annual event that recognizes 
distinguished service that supports religious, charitable and 
educational needs within the local Catholic community.
 At the upcoming Award Dinner, Lydia and Dan 
Novakov, long-time Dallas philanthropists with a passion for 
giving people a chance in life while dedicating their time, 
talent and treasure to serving others, will be recognized as 
the 39th Catholic Foundation Award honorees.

David and Sara Martineau are serving 
as the 2022 Award Dinner chairs.

Board of Trustee chair Aileen Pratt thanks the Award Dinner 
Committee for all of their work during a kickoff lunch meeting.

The Catholic Foundation Award will be presented to 
Lydia and Dan Novakov on Feb 19, 2022.

Mike Grimshaw, Doug and Vicky Lattner, Fred and Mary 
Lynn Bangs and Megan Martinez

CATHOLIC FOUNDATION FUNDS SUPPORT WORK TO ENHANCE CATHOLIC PREACHING
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The Good Word

The Good Word is published  
to provide news and information  
about The Catholic Foundation’s 
activities and programs. Any  
questions or comments should  
be sent to:

The Catholic Foundation

12222 Merit Drive, #850

Dallas, TX 75251

info@catholicfoundation.com

For additional information  
regarding the Foundation, please 
call 972-661-9792 or refer to:
www.catholicfoundation.com

SAVE the DATE
 
rCatholic Foundation 

Award Dinner
February 19, 2022

––––––
Weekly Televised Diocese 

of Dallas Mass 
in Spanish & English

Every Sunday 
––––––

Catholic Community Network
March 2, 2022


